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PRESS RELEASE 
 

CITYWIDE WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS PARKING SOLUTIONS IN DANA POINT 
 

Dana Point, California – The City of Dana Point will host a community workshop to discuss 
parking issues, opportunities, and potential solutions in an event featuring interactive roundtable 
stations available for the public to discuss various parking-related topics. 
 
The Citywide Parking Workshop will be held on Monday, May 15th at 6:00 p.m. in the Dana Point 
Community Center, 34052 Del Obispo Street, Dana Point.   
 
All members of the public are welcome. 
 
Those who live, work, shop, or visit Dana Point are encouraged to attend, ask questions, and 
indicate preferences for potential parking solutions.  The City will present information and maps 
to illustrate current parking issues, City objectives, study areas, areas with current and potential 
time limits, and additional parking management tools that could be applied in the future.   
 
The City has contracted with Dr. Richard Willson, an urban planning professor at Cal Poly Pomona 
who specializes in parking, to facilitate community engagement on the City’s parking issues. 
 
“It is important for the City to strategically plan a long-term vision that appropriately addresses 
parking and connectivity as Dana Point develops.  We need critical thinking and we need to hear 
the parking concerns and solutions from our residents,” says Mayor Debra Lewis.   
 
The City encourages all members of the public to participate by providing your input and feedback 
in our online community survey: bit.ly/danapointparking.   
 
For more information, please contact Belinda Deines, Senior Planner, at bdeines@danapoint.org 
or (949) 248-3570.  
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